Carver Community Preservation Committee

Minutes

A regular meeting of the Carver Community Preservation Committee was held on July 29, 2021
in the Carver Town Hall Meeting room 4 at 7:00 PM

Present: Robert Bentley; chairman, Cornelius Shea Iil, Margaret Wood, Dan Badger, and Kevin

Tracey.

Not Present: Ellen Sardilo, Jim Hoffman, Gail Nauen, and Fran Mello
Also Present: Savery Moore

The meeting was called to order by Mr. Bentley at 7:00 PM

Approval of the June 24, 2021 minutes was made on a motion by Mr. Shea and a second by Ms.
Wood and a unanimous vote.

Mr. Bentley expressed optimism for a working relationship with the Buzzards Bay Coalition over
land use, parking, and trail maintenance of the Griffith property. It has long been understood
that the property is a place where fishermen park their trailers while they are on the Sampson’s
pond. Mr. Bentley would also like more information from the BBC about how they plan to
mesh trails on the property with trails that are on adjacent town owned properties.

The Union Society project has not started yet due to scheduling issues. Mr. Moore stated that
the contractor has some preliminary work and would be submitting an invoice soon.

Mr. Badger shared some photos of the work that had been completed on the Eagle project
Orange trail bridge. Footings, clearing and prep work had been completed. It should be noted
that this work has been volunteer service. Thank you.

There were no bills payable at this time

Mr. Badger discussed a potential future project for affordable housing involving veterans. One
site seems viable at this time but with multiple partners many more could emerge

The next meeting was set for August 19, 2021

A motion to adjourn was made by Ms. Wood and seconded by Mr. Shea at 7:54 PM. The vote
was unanimous to approve.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Tracey
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